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2. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND RECIPIENTS 
 
 Rebecca Thoms and Danielle Thian addressed the Board on their attendance at the recent New 

Zealand Synchronised Swimming Championships in Wellington, for which they had previously 
received some funding from the Board’s Youth Development Scheme.   

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


